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• in criminal matters, the onus of proof is beyond reasonable doubt and rests with police. 
• if alleged abuser is dead, police will still take a complaint and the information will be kept 

on the system. 

It was made clear by David Danslow that there is a possibility that contact people may need to 
give a statement and possibly appear in court. He stressed, therefore, the need for accurate 
and thorough note taking by contact people. It was also stressed that if a matter is clearly 
criminal and the victim is intending to take the matter to the police, then the contact person 
should have limited involvement (other than to perhaps support the victim in their approach to 
the Police). The question was raised as to the appropriateness of tape recording interviews 
and while legally this is permissible, there was the question as to how appropriate the practice 
is, given that the contact person is not replacing the police investigation. If the victim is 
outlining a complaint where the evidence is 1 - 2 years old, then the contact person should 
take particular note, as this could be used as evidence of a fresh complaint. If however, the 
information relates to a number of years ago, it is less likely to be used as fresh complaint. 

The third and final segment of the meeting involves some limited debate around the following 
issues: 

a) if a complainant is seeking compensation; does the Towards Healing process have 
anything to offer? 

Some argued that at the first mention of compensation then the Towards Healing process 
becomes irrelevant. Others put forward the view that the word "compensation" can actually 
be the secular equivalent to "healing" and that unless the Church hears complainants 
thoroughly then what is exactly meant by "compensation" remains unknown. This argument 
supports the view that the process of hearing and acknowledging and engaging with the 
complainant is vital, not only the end outcome. 

b) once a complaint has been received by the Religious Authority, then can anything 
further be done, until a decision has been made formally as to resolution? 

One line of thought says that the complainant must understand that the process takes some 
time and that it may be weeks or months before the complainant hears anything further. 
Another approach strongly sees the value in the Convenor of Committees/Religious Leader 
acknowledging receipt of the complaint and keeping the complaint informed of where things 
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are at. This view would see that this type of communication and acknowledgment are vital 1 
aspects of the process. This discussion also raised the value of a separate victim support J 
person who can keep the complainant updated appropriately. _ _____., 

I am happy to speak further to this report at the Committee Meeting. 
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